
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Spring 2  2023 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
This term our topic has been ‘’Transport’.  

We have been exploring different types of 

transport. We have been matching photos 

and symbols of different forms of transport 

and some of us have been matching the 

words too.  

In Maths, we have been exploring groups 

of objects. We have been grouping 

objects according to the type of objects or 

their colours. Some of us have been 

creating repeating patterns too.   

We have been exploring different bikes 

and trikes in the playground. We have 

been using our feet to make the vehicles 

move and exploring ‘go’ and ‘stop’.  

In our Sensory Focused Group sessions, we 

have had sensory, light activities about 

boats, rockets and planes.  

Pancakes- For pancake day we had a go 

at tossing pancakes in a cold frying pan. 

We also explored different toppings for 

pancakes. We tried syrup, lemon and 

sugar and chocolate spread.  

World Book Day- We explored the book 

‘That’s not my monster’. We created 

amazing monster biscuits and had a 

monster themed Attention Bucket session 

where we decorated monster outlines and 

fed a toy monster. 

 

Dates to remember- 

Term finishes- Friday 31st March 

Summer term starts- Monday 17th April  

 


